Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 36 Thursday, October 16, 2014

College Visits:
Students can sign up for the visits on their NAVIANCE account under the COLLEGES tab. If you will be missing a class period,
please print out the confirmation page and show your teacher before you attend. Guidance

Thursday, October 16th, 11:00— Ursinus College
Thursday, October 16th, 1:00 — Indiana University of PA
Friday, October 17th, 8:00 — King’s College

Attention seniors: Just a reminder that the guidance office requires a minimum of 10 days to process your transcript request

forms. If you want your transcripts and recommendations submitted to the colleges you are applying to by the November 1 early

decision deadline, the transcript request form must be completed and turned in to the guidance office by Monday, October 20.
Guidance

REMINDER: If you are scheduled to take the PSAT exam on Saturday, please arrive by 7:30 am. Doors will close at 7:50 am and
you will not be permitted in after that time. Please enter through the Main Entrance of the high school. Remember to bring
your student ID, #2 pencils, and a calculator. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Chitwood in the Guidance Office.

Attention all Seniors: Senior class members can invite any family member who is a veteran or active member of the military to
be our honored guest(s) at this year's Veterans' Day assembly which will take place on Tuesday, November 11 at 9:30 AM in our
Auditorium. Please see Mrs. Ridley in the main office to sign up your family member(s) no later then October 27, 2014.

Forms with ordering information for the Senior Class Panoramic Picture are available in the main office.

Seniors: If you have NOT had your senior picture taken for the yearbook, please go to www.barksdalephoto.com to schedule
your senior pictures. They are now scheduling appointments for today, October 16. J. Daveler

Do you and your friends have old pictures of yourselves? Text your friends and ask if they would like to be featured in the "Now
and Then" section of the yearbook. Drop your pictures off in room 25 or email them to MTHSnowandthen@gmail.com.
Yearbook Staff

Attention Seniors: Senior Selects will be done in an online survey that is sent to the email address you have linked through
Naviance. Please check your email in the next few days and complete the survey by October 31st. See Mrs. Daveler or Mrs.
Wolfe if you did not receive the link. Yearbook Staff

Sign-ups are happening now for skiing and snowboarding with the MT Ski Club. You can ski on five Friday night trips at Blue
Mountain this winter. And you can ski or board at Stowe and Jay Peak in Vermont and experience the indoor water park after a
day on the slopes. Register for these trips by Friday, October 24. Download the registration packet and get trip information at
www.mtski.com. N. Eshelman

Student Council and the Football team have teamed up for two exciting opportunities. First, we'll be offering a fan bus to
attend the football game this Friday against Wilson. We are currently tied with Wilson atop the Section 1 standings and need as
much fan support as possible for this game. You can sign up for a seat on the bus during all lunches starting today. S5 gets you a
ride to and from the game and a ticket into the game. You must sign up at lunch or with Mr. Davis in room 230 by the end of the
day, Thursday 10/16. We are also offering the official 2014 MT Football Think Pink T-shirts. Pre-orders can be placed at any
lunch on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday of this week. Pre-ordered shirts will be delivered on Thursday 10/23 so you'll have it
for Friday the 24th. Short Sleeve shirts are $10 and Long Sleeve shirts are $15. You must pay when you order. M. Davis

Students Against Starvation is holding a can drive to help fight hunger in our area. Please bring cans to the Powder Puff games
on Oct. 20 and Oct. 22 and give them to club members at the game. All donations will go to local food banks in our area.
R. Impink & K. Valentin

There will be a brief meeting of the SADD club in room 255 (Mr. McCarthy) after school, today, 10/16. The meeting should last
about 30 minutes and we will discuss the club's plans for Red Ribbon Week. Please plan to attend. C. McCarthy

OPEN BOWLING: For those interested in trying out for the high school bowling team, there will be OPEN BOWLING on Mondays
starting October 20, @ 3:30 p.m. at Dutch Lanes. Cost is $1/game. You will need to provide your own transportation.

Mertz/Stephan

-see other side-



Attention all girls in grades 9-12 interested in trying out for Girls Basketball. There will be an informational meeting for girls
and their parents in room 173 at 5:15pm on Thursday October 30th. Please bring something to write with as there will be
paperwork to be filled out. Any questions see Coach Burkhart in room 173.

There will be an organizational meeting for the high school swimming and diving team on Wednesday, Oct. 22nd at 7:00 AM in
the high school natatorium. Please bring a pencil to the meeting. D. Grayhill

There will be a Boy’s volleyball open gym tonight, Thursday, October 16 in the Arena from 7:00 — 9:00 pm. J. Damiano

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT A A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Gtennis PIAA D3 Team Finals A Hershey 3:15
Vbsoccer LL Finals vs. E-town A Warwick 7:00 5:00
Frfoot Wilson H Stadium 4:00
Frgsoccer Penn Manor A Comet Field 4:00 2:25 2:40
Frbsoccer Penn Manor H Field | 4:00
Frhockey Hempfield A HS 4:00 2:45




